
 
 
 
 
28 November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear families 
 
We are delighted to welcome you to our Year 9 Parents’ Evening event on Thursday 7 December 4-6pm.  
The evening provides an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress through their KS3 course with their 
subject teachers including the Y9 Options process.  
 
Students who attend regularly, work hard and give their best in lessons are most likely to achieve their potential and 
so we would greatly appreciate the opportunity to discuss their many successes and relative next steps with you.  
 
At Dixons, our mission is to ensure that every child can go to a top university, or a real alternative such as a high level 
apprenticeship, thrive in a rewarding a career, and have a purposeful and happy life.  
 
We know that a strong three-way partnership with our families is absolutely crucial and so we very much look 
forward to discussing how we can all work together to make this vision become a reality.  
 
Plan for the Evening 
 

 The evening will begin with refreshments available from 4pm.  
 

 Staff from our Mountain Rescue Department will be available to discuss individual needs.  
 

 Subject leaders will be available to offer advise on how your child can revise for assessments and for families to 
learn more about what homework will look like for your child. 

 

 Your child’s Head of Year: Miss Sandland will be available by appointment 
 
Booking Appointments 
 
In order to book an appointment with your child’s subject teacher, please use this the MCAS app. 
 
If you have not accessed the App before please download the app or go to the following website: 
https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin 
Select “reset password” and you will receive an email to set up your account. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us at the academy.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss E Sandland 
Head of Year, Class of 2026 
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